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Bargaining Update

Your local negotiating
committee has been working
diligently to try and bargain a
new collective agreement.

Unfortunately, we are at an
impasse with employer.

We are fighting for a better
work life and home life.

We need your help in
bringing the employer back
to the bargaining table.




The central bargaining team
as well have been working
hard to get us a new central
bargaming agreement with
11O SUCCESS.

Bill 124 is in our way, and we
need to have this repealed.

Therefore please join us on
May 10" between 11 am - 1
pm in front of Health
Sciences North for a rally to
put pressure on the Ford
government,

If you are not able or comfortable
wearing a lanyard we will be receiving

SUPPORT US TO RETURN TO
BARGAINING

We are distributing these
lanyards and asking you to
wear 1t daily as sign of
solidarity and support of
your negotiating
committee to bring the
employer back to the
bargaining table.

H U RN TO
THE
BARGAINING
TABLE!!

We need to return to
bargaining and get a fair
collective agreement that
will give us a balanced
work and home life,
especially after working so




